
 
 

       
  
 

 
Statement 

 

Following a strategic thinking initiated in 2022, the French feed sector is consolidating its actions 

in terms of animal feed safety and quality. 

To turn this ambition into a success, the Boards of Directors of all the organisations signatories of 

this statement have agreed to work together, from now, on the project to create a single entity, 

federating current and future approaches, expertise, and tools for managing the quality and animal 

feed safety. 

This structuring project, which respects the values and fundamentals of the profession, will 

strengthen the approaches and experience acquired in risk analysis, monitoring, control and 

certification. This success will serve all animal production sectors and ensure the safety of our food 

safety. 

  

 
 
 
 
 


